
A. E. Phillips Physical Education Guidelines 

  

  

Physical Education Uniform: All 6th – 8th grade students are required to wear a PE 

uniform.  These uniforms can be purchased using an online store with a link being sent out by 

coach Blalock or coach Tyler.  If you miss the link, please contact either coach. 

  

Shoes: Athletic Shoes – soft sole - Any color – No boots 

  

Deodorant: 6-8th graders need to bring Deodorant (No Spray Cans allowed) 

  

• Students will be assigned lockers to use for clothes. 

• Combination locks can be brought from home and used for locker security. If no lock is 

used, students cannot store clothes in locker overnight.  PE clothes are the students’ 

responsibility. 

• All students’ backpacks and books should be placed on the floor in the gym.  No cell 

phones are permitted out of backpacks at any time. 

• Students are to be in gym 4 minutes after class start time.  Students who are late will be 

given a tardy and may be assigned an alternate activity for the class duration. 

• At the end of class, students are to return to their assigned spots and wait to be dismissed. 

• No gum, candy, food, or drinks are allowed in gym or locker room. 

• Students are required to participate.  

  

Grading: 

Each student will get a possible 5 points daily as follows:        

   1 point – PE Uniform Shirt 

1 point – PE Uniform Short 

1 point – positive attitude/behavior/participation 

   1 point – soft sole/athletic shoes (no boots) 

   1 point – in assigned spot on time 

  

These guidelines are formulated in effort to insure success in our Physical Education classes for 

all students. If you have any questions, please contact the school at: 257-3469 or email coach 

Tyler or Coach Blalock. 

  

Suzanne Tyler – styler@aep.latech.edu 

Casey Blalock – cblalock@aep.latech.edu 
 


